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Wirksworth Wizarding Day 

Sunday 5th October 

 

Sunday 5th October is 

Wirksworth Wizarding Day. 

Twinning is holding a 

fundraising event at the gothic 

hall (the old Baptist Church on 

Coldwell Street). The event is 

a wizarding quiz called: 

Quizardry at the Gothic Hall 

with two quiz events: at 2pm 

and 3.30pm 

Help Needed! 

We could do with one or 

two helpers on the day. If 

you could spare an hour or 

two between 1pm and 5pm, 

please let us know. 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to attend the event, here’s the link to buy tickets: 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/wizarding/quizardry-at-the-gothic-hall/e-joygvo 

Or you can use the QR code on the top of the poster. 

A full-size copy of the poster (A4) is attached to this email. 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/wizarding/quizardry-at-the-gothic-hall/e-joygvo


 

SAVE THE DATE - Twinning Fest and AGM 

Friday 21st November, 7 – 9pm 

Our chance to catch up on what’s been happening and have some twinning fun. This 

will be at the Memorial Hall. 

 

Visitors from Die during the Wirksworth Festival 

12th - 20th September 

Five visitors from Die will be in Wirksworth over the festival week. They are Clare & 

Alan Wesson, along with their friends Baby & Bruno Robinne and Françoise Honoré. 

There is no fixed programme but they are likely to be around in Wirksworth! 

It would be great to see you during the Trail weekend at the Die art display in the 

Town Hall. 

Thanks to helpers who have come forward to help with this - WE WOULD STILL BE 

GLAD TO HEAR FROM ANYONE ELSE WHO COULD SPARE AN HOUR DURING 

THE TRAIL WEEKEND. 

 

Next Twinning Film 

Monday 29th & Tuesday 30th September 

 



Our next Twinning film will be From Hilde, With Love, in German with English 

subtitles. Book tickets on the Northern Light cinema website: www.tnlcinema.co.uk 

Showings are:  

8.00pm, Monday 29th September (with twinning nibbles from 7:30pm)  

5.30pm, Tuesday 30th 

Attached to this email is a poster for the film. It would be great if you could print it off 

and put it up somewhere. Thanks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.tnlcinema.co.uk/

